
 

Bulletin: 03-21 
 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Jonathan Geissler,  
Application Engineer, Ceiling Exhaust Fans 

DATE:  January 18, 2020 

SUBJECT: New SP Grille Transition Update 
 
We announced the launch of a new grille for model SP fans (Bulletin 55-20) in late November. This grille 
promises to be a great improvement from the current grille. To ensure we fulfill this promise, we are going 
to delay implementation temporarily. 
 
Effective immediately, all orders for the SP fans (model SP-A fans under 400 cfm, all model SP-B, and SP-
L fans) will use the previous designer, standard grille offerings. Orders that had the new grille as a selection 
will receive a designer, standard or combination of designer and standard grilles. Please note that any 
order requiring the new grille may be delayed. 
 
Our hope is to have this delay resolved quickly. We apologize for the inconvenience and will continue to 
keep you informed on the status of the new grille.  
 
Please contact the ceiling fan team with questions via email (CeilingExhaustFans@greenheck.com) or 
phone (800-984-8713, option 1). 
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